
 
 
August 21, 2021 
 
The Honorable Denise Merrill 
Secretary of the State 
State Capitol 
210 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06106 
 
RE:  Declaration of Civil Preparedness Emergency 
 
Dear Secretary Merrill: 
 
As a result of the severe weather conditions predicted to affect the State, specifically 
the National Weather Service/National Hurricane Center issuance of forecasts 
indicating that all or part of Connecticut is currently under a hurricane watch and 
faces potential rainfall, strong winds, and coastal and inland flooding over a 
potentially prolonged period of time, I hereby proclaim, pursuant to Section 28-9 of 
the Connecticut General Statutes, that a state of civil preparedness emergency exists. 
 
I am filing this proclamation with you under my hand and seal on this 21st day of 
August, 2021.   
 

 
 

 

 
Ned Lamont 
Governor 

 


